Council Meeting: January 23, 2024

RECEIVED ON: January 19, 2024 Agenda Item No. 10
From: Andrew Jaramillo
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Removing the trees
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 8:25:00 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello, I am a member of the community of Whittier. I am a high school student attending
Whittier High, I recently saw that all 113 trees will be removed from Greenleaf to Wardman
Streets. As a young member [ would like to have my two cent in. The trees have been an
important part of Whittier, in fact they are the reason I live here now. My parents fell in love
with the amount of nature and the size of the trees. For someone who grew up here walking
around and memories made along side the trees is displeasing. Not only will it upset the
community it will have negative effects. I don’t need to tell you what trees do for the carbon
exchange, I ask that you simply hear the words of the community and take back the approval.
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